
 

             
 
August 1, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

The California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (commonly known as 
Proposition 65) requires companies to provide a warning before knowingly exposing California 
consumers to one of over 900 listed chemicals. California has recently revised the Proposition 65 
regulations to reflect that manufacturers have the primary responsibility for providing warnings 
where required.  Motors and Armatures, Inc. (“MARS”) has started including compliant warnings on 
certain products as a courtesy to our customers, and you may see those warnings on some of our 
product labels.  Labels examples: 
 

 
Please note that if you re-sell MARS products that include a Proposition 65 warning, in order to 
comply with Proposition 65 you must: 
 
1) Provide a compliant website warning for all internet sales. 
 
2) Provide a compliant shelf warning for all sales of products that are not sold in their original 
packaging (e.g. sales of individual batteries or other bulk-packaged items). 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions, and thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frank Mehler 
MARS 
Senior Vice President - Marketing & Sales 

Proposition 65 Labeling on standard packaging

Proposition 65 Labeling on MARS Motor packaging


